
 

 

 

 
 

Stratford St Mary Primary School 
Strickmere, Stratford St. Mary, Colchester, Essex C07 6YG 

Telephone: 01206 323236 

Headteacher: Mrs K Bilner 
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10th October 2018 

 
Dear Parents,  

 
 

Key Stage 2 Trip to the Panto  

Wednesday 16th January 2019 

 
We have arranged a Key Stage 2 (Owls & Swans) trip to the Rock n Roll panto at the New 
Wolsey theatre, Ipswich to see Cinderella.  

 

We will travel to and from the theatre by coach – arriving back at school at approximately 
4.30pm. The cost of this trip including coach travel will be £19.00. You can make payment 

through the school office or by Parent Mail. 
 

If you have any questions about this trip, please speak to myself or Mrs Martin, but further 
details will be provided nearer the time.  

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mrs Bilner 

Headteacher  

 

 
Trip to the Rock n Roll Panto  

Wednesday 16th January 2019 
 

I give permission for ………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

to attend the pantomime  

 
And enclose payment of £19.00 / I have paid through Parent Mail (please delete) 

 
 

Signed ……………………………………………………… 

 
 
 
 
 


